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User Committee members

Adrian Rennie (Chair)
Uppsala, Sweden
adrian.rennie@physics.uu.se

Sophie Combet (Deputy Chair)
Saclay, France	  
sophie.combet@cea.fr

Jens Gibmeier	  
Karlsruhe, Germany	  
jens.gibmeier@kit.edu

David Keeble	
Dundee, U.K.
d.j.keeble@dundee.ac.uk

Luigi Paduano	
Naples, Italy	
luigi.paduano@unina.it

Diana Quintero Castro	
Stavanger, Norway
diana.l.quintero@uis.no

Rainer Niewa (KFN Observer)
Stuttgart, Germany
rainer.niewa@iac.uni-stuttgart.de

How can the 
MLZ User Committee 
help you?

The difficulties in transport of fuel have had major impact 
on the operation of the FRM II reactor and the availability of 
the facilities for neutron scattering and other experiments.  
Obviously, this has disrupted plans of many users. Apart from 
the request for information about a revised operation schedule, 
this problem gives rise frequently to a follow-up question asking 
what can be done to improve the situation. Apart from recog-
nising and supporting the efforts of the MLZ management, it is 
important that, as users, we all state clearly the essential need 
for these facilities to support work that tackles many impor-
tant societal challenges. Information about this requirement for 
advanced research facilities must be spread widely, and not just 
amongst colleagues and specialists. All of us must help with this 
task to promote wide support. We can help each other with 
this duty by sharing information about good examples of suc-
cess from relevant experiments.

The User Committee for MLZ has been working for slight-
ly more than a year. It has met twice with the MLZ directors 
for face-to-face discussions on issues that have been raised.  
Regular teleconference meetings occur between these discus-
sions. Frequently, even if problems have arisen there is a com-
ment that staff at MLZ have been very helpful in minimising 
the impact. It is important to record both plaudits and sug-
gestions for improvements. Information is passed-on without 
disclosing individual names.

Ideas from the user community have been received in various 
ways. There are e-mail messages, contact at conferences and 
workshops as well as discussions with individual users when 
members of the committee are present in Garching. Please feel 
free to tell any of us your views and ideas. We also look forward 
to seeing you at the User Meeting in December.

A. Rennie (Uppsala University)

The MLZ User Committee meeting in Garching in January 2019.
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